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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

I hope everyone had a lovely Easter break, staff were very pleased to welcome back our pupils for the 
start of the summer term. We have lots going on at New Delaval over the summer, including 3 residential 
visits, Year 4 will shortly be visiting Wooler, in July Year 5/6 are visiting Hawkhirst and Year 6 will soon 
be enjoying a long weekend residential at High Borrans. Year 5 will also have an exciting sporting day at  
Cullercoats. 
 

The summer term is a really busy term, our children will be working extremely hard towards national 
tests and end of year assessments which will be taking place in May and June ( Please see dates  
overleaf).  To support your child, please ensure that they are in school and on time every single day. 
Staff are relying on the help and support of parents/carers to ensure each child achieves their best  
possible outcome.  
 

Our Local Community 
I was very sad to hear about the vandalism to the Pavilion Remembrance Garden and that some pupils 
from New Delaval Primary were involved in this destruction. The Remembrance Garden was built to 
honour those who fought and lost their lives in wars, they gave their lives so that we could live today.  
We need to respect our community and the memorials within it. 
 

Littering   
If you are parking in the estate opposite our school please do not litter the estate by emptying ashtrays, 
or emptying your car of litter or even leaving smashed egg entries from the egg competition. This kind of 
littering is disrespectful to our neighbours and shouldn’t happen. As we want and need to retain good  
relationships with our neighbours our caretaker cleaned up the mess that was left behind. Please  
respect our community and take your litter home with you or put it in the nearest bin.   
 

New Delaval Primary APP 
You may already be aware that New Delaval Primary have an APP which can be downloaded from the 
APP store (search for eSchoolsLite then select your school) or by scanning this code below.  The App  
provides your with the latest updates from school, including calendar dates, direct access to the website 
and direct contact to school. Any queries or problems downloading the APP please contact the school 
office. 

   
   
 
 
 
 
 

Coronation Celebrations 
Pupils will be taking part in Coronation activities throughout next week culminating in a Coronation Tea 
party in the school hall on Friday 5th May 3pm-4pm. Everyone is welcome, we would love to see you 
there!  
 

 
 
 

 
Mr Struthers 
Headteacher  



Diary Dates 
more dates will be added throughout the  
summer term, be sure to check out our website 
for up to date events. 

For lots more information 
Visit our website: www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk 

Date & Time  What Who? 

Monday 1st May  Bank Holiday  Whole School 

Friday 5th May 3:00-4:00pm  Coronation Tea Party  
School Hall  

Everyone Welcome!  

Friday 5th May 3:30pm Y4  Parents meeting for 
Wooler Residential  

Year 4 Parents/Carers 

Monday 8th May  Coronation Bank Holiday Whole School 

Tuesday 9th May - Friday 
12th May   

 

KS2 SATs Year 6 Pupils 
All Year 6 Pupils must be in 

school for this week of  
assessments  

Friday 12th May    Sambucas Restaurant Treat  Year 6 Pupils  

Monday 15th May– Friday 
19th May  

KS1 SATs week Year 2 pupils  
All Year 2 pupils must be in 

school for this week of  
assessments 

Wednesday 17th May  
 

Reception Class Vision 
Screening  

Pupils in Reception class 

Wednesday 24th May  
 Friday  26th May  

Wooler Residential Trip All pupils in Year 4  

Monday 29th May -  
Friday 2nd June  

Half term  Whole School  

Monday 5th June - Friday 
9th June  

Year 4 Multiplication Tests  Year 4  
All Year 4 pupils must be in school 

for this week of assessments  

Monday 12th June - Friday 
16th June  

Phonics Screening Week  Year 1  

Thursday 22nd June –2pm Summer Fayre All welcome  

Saturday 24th June -  
Monday 26th June  

High Borrans Residential 
Trip  

All Year 6 pupils  

Wednesday 28th June  Cullercoats Trip Year 5 pupils  

Thursday 6th July 2023 Nursery Sports Day Parents of Nursery children 
welcome! 

Friday 7th July 2023  Sports Day  Parents of Children from  
Reception to Year 6 welcome 

to attend! 

Saturday 8th July - Monday 
10th July  

Hawkhirst Residential  All Year 5/6 pupils  


